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Over the next several days, providers that are enrolled in the ValueOptions/MHA 
Quality Incentive Program (QuIP) as well as many large OMS providers (400+ 
consumers) not currently enrolled in the program will be receiving QuIP introductory 
materials. 
 
For those providers who receive the materials but are not currently enrolled 
(“Provisional” Status) we encourage you to review the materials and enroll in QuIP.  
Two new reports, Inpatient Admissions by Consumer and Emergency 
Department Admissions by Consumer are available for your use on a trial basis 
until February 28, 2013.  Both can be accessed via IntelligenceConnect.  To gain 
access to IntelligenceConnect or for assistance in accessing these reports, please email:  
marylandproviderrelations@valueoptions.com and we will be in contact to assist you. 
 
For smaller OMS providers not currently receiving these reports that would like 
access to them, you can still enroll in QuIP (which will include access to these reports) 
by completing the QuIP enrollment form found at: 
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/QuIP/QuIP_Enrollment_Form.pdf .   
 
On Thursday January 31, 2013 from 10:00 am – 11:00 am (invite to follow) 
ValueOptions Maryland will be conducting a webinar to review the QuIP 
introductory materials and answer any questions you may have. 
 
Further information concerning QuIP can be found at:  
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/prv_info.htm under the Maryland 
Quality Incentive Program header. 
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